
From: Miller, Nadine Nadine.Miller@dcr.nh.gov
Subject: CLG grant application

Date: February 6, 2017 at 11:19 AM
To: rs41@comcast.net
Cc: Dixon, Amy Amy.Dixon@dcr.nh.gov

Dear	Rob:

	

Thank	you	for	submi4ng	a	CLG	grant	applica=on	for	2017.	We	received	an	unprecedented	number	of

requests	this	year	and	were	not	able	to	fund	several	well-deserving	projects.	Due	to	limited	funding,	we

are	sorry	to	inform	you	that	we	are	unable	to	fund	Jaffrey’s	grant	request.		Your	project	is	well

developed,	but	as	you	know,	a	Priority	III	grant	isn’t	always	funded.

	

We	wish	you	the	best	as	your	project	proceeds.

	

Sincerely,

Nadine	Miller

Amy	DIxon

	

________________________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________
Nadine Miller
Preservation Project Reviewer
NH Division of Historical Resources
603-271-6628
 
Working together to preserve and celebrate New Hampshire’s irreplaceable historic resources.
 
Share your photos of your favorite New Hampshire historic places at My New Hampshire
______________________________________
 
NHDHR is in the process of scanning our paper records.  Consequently, availability of certain records may be limited
during the next several months.   When scheduling a research or file review appointment please specify the town and
document type you wish to review.  We will do our best to accommodate your research needs in a timely fashion during
this process.


